CITY HOUSING CONSULTATION GROUP
27 AUGUST 2002

CONSULTATION ON PROPOSED CHANGES TO
LOCAL HOUSING OFFICE OPENING HOURS.

Attached is a report to the Board of Derby Homes which details the outcomes
of consultation on the proposals to change local office opening hours.

CHCG are particularly asked to note detail under Consultation (paragraph 3),
And proposals/recommendations (paragraph 3.5).

CHCG is requested to consider and agree the proposals contained within this
report.

If the process of approval is successful it is proposed to start the new opening

hours by 1 November 2002 and to carry out further consultation regarding the
proposal for late night opening at New Sinfin during September 2002.
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